
 
 
 
 
GRANDI STAZIONI: 2015 FINANCIAL STATEMENTS APPROVED AND 
POTENTIAL BUYERS SHORT LISTED 
 
 
 
 
Rome, 16 March 2016 
 
 
The Board of Directors of Grandi Stazioni, has approved the 2015 Annual Report of the company as well as the 
Consolidated 2015 Annual Report of Grandi Stazioni Group. 
 
Besides, GS’ shareholders (Ferrovie dello Stato Italiane and Eurostazioni) have short listed the group of 
investors selected to access to the second stage of the sale process of Grandi Stazioni Retail. 
 
The following investors have been invited to the due diligence: 
 
• Deutsche Asset Management, ATP, e POSTE VITA 
• Lone Star 
• Altaraea, APG, Predica 
• Antin Infrastructure, ICAMAP e BG Asset Management (Borletti Group) 
• Terra Firma 
• Pamplona 
• BC Partners 

 
In next days they will have access to the data room and the management presentation. The binding offers have 
to be submitted within April and in the following weeks the tender will be awarded and the transaction closed. 
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